
AERB PAYS TRIBUTE TO SHRI S.C. MAHAJAN 

 

15.12.1938 - 28.07.2023 

 

It is with great grief we have learnt of the passing away of Shri S.C. Mahajan. 

Shri S.C. Mahajan joined BARC in the year 1961. He was from the 4th batch of BARC 

Training School. He served as Head, Reactor Engineering Division, BARC and later became 

Associate Director, Automation and Manufacturing Group, BARC.  

He had a long standing association with AERB. He was member Narora Design Safety 

Committee (NDSC) & Kakrapar Design Safety Committee (KDSC) and later became 

Chairman of NAPS-KAPS Safety Committee (NKSC) and RAPS-MAPS Safety Committee 

(RMSC). He has contributed immensely in the document development and Safety Review 

activities of AERB. Notable among these are safety review of Severe Accident Management 

Guidelines and AERB Safety Guide on Periodic Safety Review of NPPs. He also served as 

Member of Safety Review Committee for Operating Plants (SARCOP) 

Atomic Energy Regulatory Board will forever remember the dedication and sense of 

responsibility he displayed while serving AERB. Employees of AERB, who have worked with 

him, have greatly benefitted from his guidance and advice. His exemplary attitude, in-depth 

knowledge and the willingness to help out AERB whenever there was need, had an impressive 

influence on our staff.  AERB, as an organisation, treasures the contributions of Shri S.C. 

Mahajan during his long association with us. 

Shri S.C. Mahajan left for heavenly abode on July 28, 2023. In passing of Shri S.C. 

Mahajan, Nuclear Fraternity has lost a great leader.  

All those associated with him in AERB offer their deepest condolences to the bereaved 

family members and pray that His Soul Rests in Peace. 
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